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Secretary of the Comission
United States Nuclear Regule'.ory Commission
Washington, DC 20555 ;

i
Attention: Docketing and Service Branch

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) Maine Yankee letter to Secretary of the Commission

dated February 28, 1989 (MN-89-26)
!

Subject: Coments Pertaining to the Proposed Rule Making - Education and
Experience Requirements for Senior Reactor Operators and Supervisors
at Nuclear Power Plants

,

Gentlemen:

In reference (b), Maine Yankee provided comments on the subject proposed
rule making. The Nuclear Management and Resources Council (NUMARC) has
simultaneously researched and analyzed this issue as it impacts the entire
nuclear utility industry. In this regard, Maine Yankee endorses the comments
submitted by NUMARC.

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE

N$ W
G. D. Whittier, Manager
Nuclear Engineering & Licensing
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c: Mr. Richard H. Nessman ,

Mr. Hilliam T. Russell
Mr. Patrick M. Sears
Mr. Cornelius F. Holden'
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